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Friday 27th April 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

What’s happened this past week
· The breaking-out of the former 1970’s extension basement area has been completed, slightly earlier than anticipated despite it being a very substantial re-enforced concrete structure.
· The disconnection of the hospital extension from the Grade II* listed building has been ongoing. The single storey roofs have been removed and the connecting corridor has partially been dismantled. Already we have uncovered what was probably the rear doorway to the original mansion house, known then as Clifton Court. 
What’s happening next week

· The pipes uncovered by the demolition process a couple of weeks ago that were clad in hand applied asbestos lagging will be removed by specialist licensed contractors.

· Demolition works will progress at various locations around the site.
· Works on the disconnection of the hospital extension from the Grade II* listed building will continue.
As ever, please feel free to contact me with any queries, requests for information etc.

I hope you find these regular updates both informative and interesting. The main aim is to keep you, as neighbours informed of what is actually happening on site.

Best regards,
Steve
Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager

Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com
